
March 3, 2023 

For more than two weeks, Munson Medical Center (MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) 

have continued work toward a new collective bargaining agreement under a contract extension that 

expires today (March 3) at noon. 

While the two bargaining teams have not yet come to a tentative agreement on a new contract, this 

week’s negotiations have been collaborative and productive. In keeping with the spirit in which these 

negotiations have proceeded, both sides have agreed to remain at the bargaining table through the 

expiration of the contract extension and continue working this afternoon toward a tentative agreement. 

 


